De : Eugene Lim <eugene.a.lim@gmail.com>

Date : 22 juin 2013 16:05:15 HAEC

A : Ted Jacobson <jacobson@umd.edu>, ENRIC VERDAGUER OMS <enric.verdaguer@ub.edu>, Bei-Lok Hu
<blhu@physics.umd.edu>, Edgard Gunzig <EGUNZIG@ulb.ac.be>

Dear Ted, Enric, Bei-Lok and Edgard,

Thank you for inviting me to Peyresq 18. I had a great time and it was
super to interact with such a great group of people. This is the best
workshop I've attended for years and I wish all conferences have such
an open spirit of inquiry!

Best,
Eugene
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L’équipe de Peyresq Foyer d’Humanisme en 2013




